
Residents of Salt Creek, 

The information you are being provided is very important.  We need each and every owner to 

respond on the ballot you will receive via USPS mail.  There will be a posted envelope to return 

your ballot to the management company.  This concerns the common elements of the 

association.  Such as mailboxes, signs, lighting throughout the community that were not 

originally place in the governing documents. The board of directors would like these added to 

the current CC&R as well as several members who have attended HOA meetings.  This will 

release each homeowner from the maintenance and liability for common elements an give Salt 

Creek the authority to maintain. 

YOUR VOTE MATTERS!   

Please be on the lookout for the mailer to go out by October 3, 2024. 














